
The following message is issued on behalf of Norfolk Police Authority. 

 
Making a Difference – Norfolk Policing Survey

 
Norfolk Police Authority has launched its Norfolk Policing Survey 2012. The survey seeks 
your views on your policing service, which will be used to advise and inform the new Police 
& Crime Commissioner when setting policing priorities following their election on 15 
November 2012.  

The results of this survey will help shape the future of local policing and it is important that 
this includes the views of Norfolk residents. The survey asks just ten questions, including 
what policing priorities should be; how the new Commissioner can make a difference and, 
crucially, how much you are prepared to pay for policing through your Council Tax. 
There is also an opportunity to enter a draw for a £25 voucher for those completing the 
survey. 
Follow this link to complete the online survey http://www.norfolk-pa.gov.uk/survey.cfm 
Hard copies of the survey and alternative formats are available on request from the Police 
Authority on (01953) 424455 or policeauthority@norfolk.pnn.police.uk
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